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LD2283 ought to pass. 
My opinion:
Common sense says the yellow flag law is inadequate as a measure to protect all 
citizens from gun violence. A family, or significant others, should have the right and 
responsibility to legally and temporarily take steps to remove weapons from a relative
in crisis. The relative can then take legal steps to reassume ownership after proving 
reliability. All rights are valued this way. Gun rights should not overrule health and 
safety for the greater good. I think the founders intended the second amendment to be 
used in a regulated manner. 


